
 

 

 
 
 

 
Date: Wednesday 11th December 2024 

Our ref: MAL/sjt 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,   
  
Re: Mock Results day 
  
I am writing to inform you that on Wednesday 18th December, students will participate in a ‘mock results day’ 
following their Year 11 exams. They will be bringing home a copy of their overall results for your review.  
(I have attached a copy of the explanation of the GCSE grades).  
 
Additionally, these results will be available to parents by the end of the day on Go 4 Schools. You can log on and view 
the results at your convenience.  Should you need any support with your log on details please email using this email. 
bjo@stbernards.southend.sch.uk  
 
It is important to acknowledge that the students have worked hard during the mock exam season and may have 
experienced some nerves due to the formal exam setting.  This experience is valuable in guiding their revision process 
and evaluating the effectiveness of their current study programme. The insights gained will help in tailoring their 
approach to exams and studying. The Year 11 Parents’ evening is on Thursday 9th January where staff will be available 
to provide you with details and discuss how to assist your child. Furthermore, please be aware that there will be a 
second series of mocks for the students in February. For any additional support, all students are encouraged to seek 
assistance from a member of the pastoral team.   
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Kind regards, 
  

 
Deputy Headteacher 
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